
 
 
 

Free Breakfast & Lunch Program for All Students! 
Lincoln Public Schools is now part of a universal breakfast and lunch program 
called the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the 2025–26 school year. 
This means every student can enjoy healthy, USDA-approved breakfast and 
lunch every school day—at no cost to all families! 
​ 
We’re thrilled to offer this and encourage all students to take part. Healthy 
meals fuel learning, and your support helps ensure we can continue offering 
this program in the future. Please encourage your children to participate in the 
in the school meal program. 
​ 
Even though free meals are offered, the program does not cover all expenses, 
so Donations are welcome! Donations can be made by cash or check to 
Lincoln Public Schools – Lunch Fund. Please call the school if you have any 
questions. 
 
Thank you! 
Lincoln Public Schools 
 


